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BY EMAIL 
 
 
August 8, 2019 
 
 
Adam Stiers 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
P.O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham  ON  N7M 5M1 
 
 
Dear Mr. Stiers:  
 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 

2019 Federal Carbon Pricing Program Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2018-0205 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued its Decision and Order in the above noted 
proceeding on July 4, 2019. In its Decision and Order, the OEB directed that Enbridge 
Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) include the following bill message for a period of six months: 
  
 “The Federal Carbon Charge on this bill relates to the federal carbon 
 pricing program.”1 
 
On August 6, 2019, Enbridge Gas contacted OEB staff to seek direction as to whether 
its Storage and Transportation and Direct Purchase bills were required to include the 
above bill message. Enbridge Gas indicated that these customers will not have any 
Federal Carbon Charge line item on their invoices as unregulated services are not 
subject to the Federal Carbon Pricing Program levy.  
 
The OEB confirms that the direction to include the bill message for a period of six 
months applies only to customers that are being charged the Federal Carbon Charge 
for their individual consumption.  
 
  

                                                 
1 EB-2018-0205, OEB Decision and Order, July 4, 2019, p. 12. 
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Please direct any questions relating to this application to Michael Bell, Project Advisor at 
416-440-7688 or Michael.Bell@oeb.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 
 
c:  Parties to EB-2018-0205 
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